Michael A. Hernandez
11425 North 31st Drive
Peoria, AZ 85304
January 14th, 2014

City West Sports
3801 W Cactus RD 
Phoenix, Arizona 85029

Dear Dominique Morning,
I wanted to write this later just to tell you thank you for letting me work for your organization. It was a real pleasure for me and I hope I was able to help you out as well. Working for you helped me gain more of a voice and be more assertive which will help me along in the future. I will be looking forward to helping you again in the future but until then, thank you very much.

Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Michael Hernandez



